This Ethics Power Point should be reviewed by the Agency CEO before use.  

Clearly, it can be edited for each department and some departments may not wish to impose the Affirmative Duty to Report policy.
The Agency CEO should consider doing this presentation himself or at least the Agency Expectations section to ensure officers know the philosophy comes from the Chief.

